CITY OF MANITOWOC

WISCONSIN, USA

www.manitowoc.org



Date: March 1, 2021

To:

Public Infrastructure Committee

From: Greg Minikel, P.E., Engineering Division Manager

Re:

Utility Easement on South 6th St. for the Wharf (Item #21-0205)

The location that was chosen for the electric transformer was reviewed by the MPU, the Owner and City Staff. In lieu of a site on private property, the chosen site appears to be the best alternative.

We support approval of the utility easement and recommend that the City Attorney and the Owner finalize the proposed agreement that was attached to the meeting agenda.